
Title Insurance CFPB Notice 

 

In order to avoid confusion with the requirements of the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau (CFPB), 

title insurance agents in Illinois are not issued “license” numbers.  Such agents are “registered” and are 

given a registration number.  Please use the registration number in order to comply with the “license” 

requirements of the CFPB. 


